
                   

Rocky Vang 
(559) 970-1135 

Press Release 
For Immediate Release 
September 21, 2018 

Politi Branch Library Close for Maintenance  

The Politi Branch Library located at 5771 N. First Street in Fresno will be closed all day 
on Friday, September 28th for some scheduled maintenance.  The work is scheduled to 
be completed in one day, and the library will be open the next day, on Saturday, 
September 29th.   
 
Please visit any of the other libraries closest to the Politi Branch Library. These 
branches include the Woodward Park Regional Library and the Pinedale Branch 
Library.    
 
For more information about the Politi Branch Library, programs, services, and specific 
branch hours, please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or call Rocky Vang at (559) 600-6274. 
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